From: Sterrer, Wolfgang

To: Monroe, Pamela

Cc: Susan or Wolfi Young or Sterrer
Subject: Northern Pass

Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 8:30:33 AM

Dear Ms Monroe,

As a home owner in Coos Co, NH, and a long-time critic of Northern Pass | urge the SEC to
carefully consider the many valid objections to this antiquated, environmentally disastrous
and economically lop-sided project.

Allowing, if only by default, federal ruling to override the concerns of New Hampshire
would be tantamount to subjecting the State to ‘eminent domain' imposed for ill-considered
private profit.

Respectfully yours,

Dr Wolfgang Sterrer
189 Gray Rd, Columbia
Colebrook, NH 03576
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This email and its attachments (“email") contains confidential information intended
solely for the recipient. Unless you are the recipient, this email cannot be used,
copied, stored, printed or disclosed either partially or in its entirety. All copies
should be deleted if you have received this email in error. No liability is accepted for
damage due to the opening of this email. It is your responsibility to take
appropriate precautions to safeguard your computer systems and networks.
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